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Data Protection and Digital Information Bill 

Thank you for your letter of 26 January regarding your report on the Welsh Government's 
Supplementary Legislative Consent Memorandum (Memorandum No.3) on the Data 
Protection and Digital Information Bill. It is very helpful that you have drawn your concerns 
to our attention, and we will fold them into our consideration of the Bill to the extent that 
they fall within our Committee's remit . 
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The Rt Hon. Lord Mcloughlin CH 
Chair of the Delegated Powers and Regulatory Reform Committee 


